WHAT MA SAYS

Division 15's Official Newsletter

What's in this newsletter?

-District Convention
-Running for Lt. Governor and District Office
-Dues Payment
-Calendar of Events

Hello Division 15! Can you believe that winter has already arrived? We are entering the holiday season, and now is a great time to help out in your community. Embrace the holiday spirit and volunteer to make someone's day brighter! Looking towards the end of the 2021 year, I hope that all of you are satisfied with what you have done within your school, clubs, and community, and looking forward to the new 2022 year, I hope all of you are prepared for a lot of upcoming events that we are rapidly approaching!

One thing to look out for this upcoming year will be my spring rally. At my spring rally, we will be electing the new LTG for Division 15. I can't believe that my term as Lieutenant Governor is almost over, and I appreciate all the clubs in our division for continuing to serve and make an impact in the world. I'm very excited to find out who our new LTG will be, and I wish them the best of luck for next year. This will take place in the month of February, and additional details are still to be determined, but information will be sent out in the next couple of weeks!



District Convention

DCON will be held from March 18-20, 2022 at the Marriott - Cool Springs Hotel in Franklin, Tennessee. The 2022-2023 District officers will be elected at DCON, and there will be a service fair, workshops, a dance, and more! The Keynote speaker will be Judson Laipply. The price will include 2 nights of a hotel room, 2 meals, all convention activities/programs, and convention souvenirs. The theme has been announced to be Saving the Superheroes of Service!

Running for Lt. Governor and District Office

If you are interested in becoming a Lieutenant Governor, you can run at Spring Rally, which is an event that will typically be held sometime in February. In order to run, you'll have to prepare a speech and go through a short questioning session. Then, the clubs in your division will vote to elect the Lieutenant Governor. This is a great opportunity to lead your clubs, so I highly encourage some of you to run for this position. If you are interested in holding an executive officer position, to include the District Governor, Secretary, or Treasurer, you will run at District Convention, also known as DCON. If you want to run for these positions, you will need to prepare two caucusing speeches, each less than 2 minutes, as well as a speech at the House of Delegates, which has to be under 5 minutes for the Governor and under 3 minutes for the Secretary and Treasurer. Additionally, there will be a longer caucusing question session, and in the end, there will be an election for the executive officers.

Calendar of Events



December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become Delinquent



February 1, 2022 Unpaid Clubs Become Suspended



February-March, 2022
Divisional Spring Rallies (LTG Specific)



March 18-20, 2022 Key Club District Convention

July 6-10, 2022 Key Club International Convention

KEY CLUB®